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MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY 
ADDENDUM NO. 3 

Request for Qualifications 
Consultant Contract 2024.101 

General Engineering Consultant 
 

 
The following changes are made to the Request for Qualifications: 
 
 
QUESTIONS:  
 

1. Question:  Page 3 of the RFQ states “The Consultant shall include resumes for each employee that 
is proposed to be utilized in the appendix.” Rather than including resumes for all staff shown on 
the org chart, can we show resumes for key personnel? 

 Answer:  Yes. 
 

2. Question:  2. Page 1 of the RFQ provides the following requirements for the proposal: “One 
sheet of paper consists of one page single-sided size 12 point font or two pages double-sided size 
12 point font.” Can tables and graphics use smaller font? 

 Answer:  Yes. 
  
 
All Consultants are required to acknowledge the receipt of the Addendum No. 3 for Consultant 
Contract 2024.101 – General Engineering Consultant by signing below and emailing this sheet to 
Nate Carll, at ncarll@maineturnpike.com.   
 
 
 
Business Name 
 
 
Print Name and Title 
 
 
Signature 
 
 
Date 
 
 
 
Thank You, 
Nate Carll 
Purchasing Manager 
Maine Turnpike Authority 
2360 Congress Street 
Portland, Maine 04102 
207-482-8115 
ncarll@maineturnpike.com 
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